
                                            NEWSLETTER 04 July 2019 

 
Greetings, Kia Ora, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Taloha ni, Ni sa bula, Kamonaso, Kia Orana, Ni Hao, Namestay, Ram-
Ram, Salām, Sanibona, Olla. Nau Mai Haere Mai Ki Te Kura O Marawaewae. Ngā Mihi O Te Tau Hou Ki A Koutou 

                     

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Staff working with the Ministry of Education on 
Understanding Behaviour and responding safely 

at the recent Staff only day. 

A message from Whaea Anne 
 

Kia ora Whanau  
A huge vote of thanks to you all for your continued support of our 

wonderful children. We are blessed with such curious, excited learners 
who are well served by our tremendous staff.  

 
Next term I am going on sabbatical so Deputy Principal Kimberley 

Henderson-Ginns will be Acting Principal. My sabbatical will be 
focused on culturally responsive and relational pedagogies, so 

important for all in Aotearoa New Zealand as we move forward as a 
country; our bicultural society.  

 
Next term we welcome Sophie Stephenson who will teach in the 
Whare Manaaki, part time teacher Kathryn Sheehan and Rachel 

McGarva, who started in Room 1 recently, will be returning.  
 

Have a great holiday with your treasures, enjoy every precious 
minute, and have a terrific term 3.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
What’s happening? 
Important Dates: 

 
• Friday 5 July 

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL for 
Term 2 
MUFTI DAY 
$2.00 donation best 
dressed boy and girl  
Junior/Senior 
 
 

CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE… 
www.greerton.school.nz 

 
 
 

First Day of School for Term 3 
is Monday 22 July  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

An extraordinary artist from 
R14 

Great wordsmiths from R13 b  

 

 Fun with fractions R12 

 

Wiremu is a 
responsible 
helper in R7 

Story time 
in R1 

 

 

Auditions for band Quest next 
term. 

 

 

ROOM 7 did a 
wonderful 

Performance 
yesterday. 

http://www.greerton.school.nz/


 

 

  

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who joined in the spirit and came dressed up for 
our Dress Up Mufti Day today. 

What a great turn out of costumes. 

 

 

Winners of todays 
Dress Up day. 

Sharon (Potato Head) 
and Shane (Aladdin & 

Jasmine) 
  

 


